
 

 

Update: COVID-19 administrative protocols and 

containment measures under alert-level 4 
 

Following President Ramaphosa’s address to the nation on 27 June 2021 that the country will move to 

adjusted risk alert-level 4 from Monday, 28 June 2021 to minimise the spread of COVID-19 delta variant, 

the Department presented the proposed alert-level 4 administrative protocols and containment measures. 

 

The PSA commits to safeguard the rights of employees by ensuring that appropriate health protocols are 

implemented to prevent further infections. Owing to the urgency of the matter, members are requested 

to submit inputs on the attached draft presentation to peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za by 2 July 2021. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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